## Monthly Meeting September 15<sup>th</sup> 2023 Honeyrock

UJN held their monthly meeting at their usual spot last night, the Honeyrock Motel, Honeydew. Hennie and Anne-Mari Croukamp were awarded their UJN patch as they are now chapter members. Anne-Mari also rides however is a pillion for now due to an injury. Quinn Kramer received a 60th bronze emblem. Congrats!!. We had 2 visitors joining us, once again Deon Kapp and Yvonne who arrived with Peter Winspear. Welcome and nice to have both of you join us. Always lots to chat about over a few cold ones. Thank you all for the amazing evening until we meet again on Thursday 12th October.



Anne-Mari, President Jan and Hennie – receiving their colours



Patrick descibing the Shoe box carity with Secretary Jimi. President Jan and Treasurer Julian all ears